
 

 

 

Church Council Meeting 

Monday 11th February 2019 at 8pm at KMC. Reports to Debbie Faulkner 

Tuesday Morning Fellowship 

Tuesday 12th February, 2019 at ’Broadoak’ St John’s Hill Road, St John’s, 9.30am for 10am start. Start studying 
Ezekiel.  

Wednesday Evening House Group 

Wednesdays at 8pm: 114, High Street, Knaphill come and join us. Jane Ing. 

Clothes 4U - preloved clothes with TLC (previously called Clothing Bank) 

Saturday 16th February 2pm until 4pm. 

CAMEO “Teashops & Toilets” - Dee Roberts 

Wednesday 20th February. All welcome at KMC from 1.30pm for 2pm start. 

Monthly Coffee Morning 

Saturday 23rd February 10am until 12 noon in aid of Church Funds, all usual stalls plus bacon butties! 

KMC Broadway Group 

Monday 25th February 7.45pm at 291 Guildford Road, Bisley  

Prayer and Share Meeting 

The monthly Prayer and Share Meeting at The Vyne will recommence on Wednesday 6th March at 10am. Please 
bring your favourite prayer, Gospel reading or poem to share with the group. 

Leadership Team Meeting 

Tuesday Wednesday 13th March, 8pm at KMC 

Junior Church & Creche 

Junior Church and Creche facilities are available on Sundays during the service. There are ‘busy bags’ for the 
younger members with a designated area. Please speak to one of the door stewards. 

 

Changing lives for the good, through the power of God’s word 

Services will be held in the hall until Easter 2019 

Sunday 10th February 

10am – Holy Communion led by Dave Faulkner 

 Sunday 3rd March 

10am - Morning Worship led by Steve Green 

Sunday 17th February 

10am – Morning Worship led by Dave Faulkner 

 Sunday 10th March 

10am - Holy Communion led by Dave Faulkner 

Sunday 24th February 

10am – Morning Worship led by Lyn McKay 

6.30pm – Holy Communion led by Dave Faulkner 

 Sunday 17th March 
10am - Morning Worship led by Dave Faulkner 

Song words are usually displayed on the screen at the front of the church. 

If you have difficulty seeing the screen, there are printed versions of the words available, 
please ask one of the door stewards. 

      Please join us for refreshments after services, in the Welcome Area 
                 Donations in aid of The Salvation Army in Woking  (December 2018 until end February 2019) 

The money from the Offering during the service goes to church funds. 



Entries for THE NOTICES next week to Yvette Wright no later than 8pm Thursday. 
Email to: admin@knaphill-methodist-church.com or call 01483 475858 

Megan Gibson 

As reported recently, Megan Gibson has passed away, aged 93. The date for the funeral service is Wednesday 
20th February. If you would like more details, please speak to Ella Allen 830154. 

Replacement Door Keys 

We will soon be replacing all three door locks at KMC with “one key fits all” -  both doors to Welcome Area and 
the door to the Church on Broadway. As one of the locks is very difficult to open, we are replacing all three at the 
same time. If you are a  key holder, and would like a new key, please let Mike Allison know in writing. Mike will 
then know how many keys to order. There is no date yet for the replacement.   

Email: lettings@knaphill-methodist-church.com  

Appreciating Church 

If you have had the opportunity to complete the second section of the Appreciating Church booklet distributed 
during the morning service on 13th January, kindly return your responses, marked for my attention, via the "T" 
pigeon hole in the Welcome Area. If you have mislaid, or missed receiving a booklet and would like the 
opportunity to respond,  please speak to me after the service. If you have any questions, please ask. I would 
appreciate receiving all responses as soon as possible. Many thanks. Linda Todd. 

Message from John Mynard 

Sheila and I would like to thank you all so much for your thoughts and prayers during these last few weeks. It has 
meant so much to us to know that you were there praying for us. It's a long slow journey but I am progressing 
each day. Keeping up with all the drugs and exercises is a chore but I know, no pain no gain. I know that I have 
relied heavily on Sheila and it would have been very different without her support. So thanks to you all and I hope 
to be back with you soon. 

Oberammergau Passion Play - see poster in Welcome Area 

You are invited to join a Knaphill Village holiday to Austria and Oberammergau from 15th - 22nd July 2020. Five 
nights in Strobl on lake Wolfgang, two nights in Oberammergau. Cost £1,765 (includes flights ½ board, trips out 
and gratuities) - single room supplement £235. Initial deposit due by 1st March 2019. For further information or 
brochure contact Dee Roberts 01483 475356, email deeroberts1@talktalk.net 

World Day of Prayer - Friday 1st March, 10.45am at Knaphill Baptist Church 

This is an international, ecumenical event that enables us to hear the voices of women from 
different parts of the World each year. If you attend the service you will be part of a great wave 
of prayer encircling the globe, starting as the sun rises over Samoa and ending 38 hours later as 
the sun sets over American Samoa. We will be praying and sharing with people in 120 countries 
and islands around the World. Do come along! 

KRA Knaphill Village Fete 

The date this year is Saturday 20th July. If we are to have a stall again this year, we need to book our place very 
soon! We need people to commit to help man the stall. Please see Lynda Shore if you are interested.  

 

 

 

February 
Pudding & Praise at Walton Methodist Church 

Sunday 10th February at 6pm. Delicious puddings and great 
praise. If you like a good pudding, then come along and taste 
some! Want to be uplifted by great praise songs? The theme 
is “The Frailty of our Nature” led by Rev Sydney Samuel Lake. 
Puddings at 6pm, followed by praise at 6.30pm. 

March 
Knaphill and St. Johns Operatic Group - “The Merry Widow” 

6th- 9th - 7.30pm (Matinee 2.30pm Sat 9th) at Rhoda 
McGaw Theatre Woking, Tickets from 473657.  

Circuit Lenten Course at Trinity Woking 

Tuesday 12th (until 9th April) – time to be confirmed. 

Circuit Service at Merrow  

Sunday 24th at 3pm. 

April 
General Church Meeting (AGM) 

Sunday 14th - after morning service. 

Maundy Thursday  

Thursday 18th, meal and 
Communion Service from 
7pm to be led by Dave 
Faulkner at KMC 

Good Friday 

Friday 19th. There will be 
an ecumenical service at 
KMC (following the Walk 
of Witness) at 10.30am, 
when we will be back in the church.  

Easter Day 

Sunday 21st. 10am - Holy Communion 


